MEMORANDUM

TO: Planning Commissioners

FROM: Lee Heckman, AICP
Planning and Development Review Department

DATE: April 17, 2014

SUBJECT: Indefinite Postponement Request — C14-2013-0110
6507, 6603, 6505 E. Riverside Drive & 2108 Thrasher Lane

The applicant has requested an indefinite postponement, in order to pursue acquisition
opportunities for the project and to further meet with neighborhood stakeholders and
organizations. The Montopolis Neighborhood Plan Contact Team does not oppose the
postponement request, and staff supports the postponement request.

Because the request is for indefinite postponement, City staff will re-notify prior to
placing on a future Planning Commission’s agenda.



